
             

      

Dear Moffett Community,          

On behalf of Moffett PTA’s Executive Board, welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! We are 
filled with excitement as we embark on another wonderful year alongside our amazing Moffett 
community. A warm welcome goes out to our new Mustang families, and we hope your 
experience here at Moffett will be filled with lasting memories and meaningful friendships. To 
our returning families, we look forward to continuing our partnership with you as we begin a 
new year together.  

I am honored to serve as this year’s PTA President once again, joined by Rebecca Weeks, our 
Executive Vice President, as well as a dedicated Executive Board comprised of various officers 
and chairpersons. Rebecca and I have been fortunate to be involved with the PTA since our 
children entered Moffett, and we are thrilled to continue being of service to our Mustang 
community as we work closely with the Executive Board team to ensure that each child has an 
incredible journey at Moffett. Our sense of community is something we take great pride in, and 
we eagerly anticipate the opportunity to meet all of you this year.  

Moffett PTA is dedicated to fostering a well-rounded and enriched educational experience for 
our children. We advocate for all students through various programs and events, such as Art 
Masters, Best Foot Forward (BFF), Reflections, Jog-a-Thon, Book Fair, Spring Carnival, 
curriculum-aligned field trips and more. All of these are made possible through your PTA 
membership, volunteer hours, monetary donations, and the unwavering support of our 
extraordinary faculty and community.  

Our sincerest hope is that each of you will find ways to get involved in our various committees 
and support our programs throughout the school year. To stay informed, please visit our Moffett 
PTA website at www.moffettpta.org, where you can find the most up-to-date information. 
Additionally, our website calendar will display important dates for PTA happenings throughout 
the year, including our five General Association meetings. We strongly encourage all of you to 
join us for these meetings, as they provide a valuable opportunity to learn more about our PTA 
and offer feedback that will help us make the best choices for our Mustangs. We always 
welcome new volunteers and fresh ideas!  

Thank you all for your unwavering support in making Moffett the special community it is. Our 
success is driven by your engagement, and we are filled with anticipation for the exciting 
possibilities that this new school year will bring. Please don’t hesitate to reach out to us anytime.  

Sincerely,  

Lindsay Araya                                                         Rebecca Weeks  
Moffett PTA President                                             Moffett PTA Executive Vice President 
president@moffettpta.org                                       evp@moffettpta.org  
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